AMERICAN INSTITUTE oF STEEL CONSTRUCTION

130 E. Randolph Street, Suite 2000, Chicago, IL 40601
www.aisc.org

May 9, 2017

The President

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mr. President:

On behalf of the American Institute of Steel Construction (AISC) and the National Steel Bridge
Alliance (NSBA), we thank you for your support of the domestic steel industry, and specifically
the Executive Orders dated March 31 and April 18, and the Presidential Memorandum dated
April 20.

Established in 1921 and based in Chicago, AISC is a national, not-for-profit, non-partisan,
technical institute and trade association serving the structural steel design community and
construction industry. AISC and our bridge division NSBA represent nearly 1,000 U.S,
businesses that fabricate and install the structural steel that make up America’s great steel
bridges, infrastructure projects and skylines. NSBA is primarily focused on the domestic bridge
market.

Our members and their employees know the high quality of U.S. fabricated steel — and the
challenges of selling into markets that are impacted by illegally subsidized and illegally dumped
steel that is fabricated offshore. We very much appreciate the attention of the Administration to
the interests of the American steel industry, and look forward to working with the Administration
and the agencies on these important issues.

Mectf ly,

Charles J. Gq
President

cc:  The Honorable Wilbur Ross; Secretary, U.S. Department of Commerce
James Thompson, Palmer Steel Supplies, McAllen, TX; AISC Board Chair
David Zalesne, Owen Steel Company Inc., Columbia, SC; AISC Board Vice Chair

There's always a solution in steel.



